
Thank you for Sharing Your Children with Us!                Yours in Child Care, 
 The Share & Care Team of For Kids Only

A FINAL NOTE    
It is important that you feel comfortable with our policies and procedures. If 
you do not understand something, have a concern, or you feel uncomfortable 
with one or more of our policies and/or procedures it is important that you ex-
press that to us before enrolling your child in our daycare. We are always open 
to suggestions and feel communication is a very important part of a quality 
daycare. If there are any problems or concerns in the future, we encourage 
you to talk to us about them. If a lengthy discussion is needed, a time that is 
convenient for both of us will be scheduled, as the other children still need 
our attention during business hours.

CONTACT INFORMATION  

Director: Jerice A. Hogg 

E-mail: jah@forkidsonlymaine.com 

Phone: (207) 229-1888 

Official Website: www.forkidsonlymaine.com 

Pinterest - www.pinterest.com/FKOsaco/


